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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: MacLeod, Carryl G [CMacleod@chevron.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 08, 2016 2:48 PM
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Cc: Westhoff, Brian; Coulter, Alexis N
Subject: 97127 Tracy RO185 Update

Hi Mark, 
 
Per our conversation, the remediation wells have been installed.  We are currently coordinating the transportation of the 
remediation trailers from Southern California to the site.  In addition, we are working on getting permission to operate 
either under air permit discharge or exemption. 
 
These scopes of work will be worked out while I am out of town, we should be able to provide you with a better indication 
of when we will be in the field to perform the pilot test in late June, after my return. 
 
Thank you for the update on the conditional use permit underway by Mr. Onsori.  Perhaps when all parties meet following 
the pilot test results/CAP addendum, we will be able to obtain an update on the water supply well and septic variance. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Carryl MacLeod 
Project Manager 
cmacleod@chevron.com 
 
Chevron Environmental Management Company  
Marketing Business Unit  
6001 Bollinger Canyon Road   <<<<<<--- Note New Address 
San Ramon, CA  94583  
Tel +1 925 842 3201   <<<<<<<--- Note New Phone Number 
Mobile +1 925 548 6572 
 
ALWAYS Do Every Task... The Right Way... Every Time!  
 

 


